
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 22nd March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to let you know that I will be leaving as Head of School at 

Robert Miles Infants School at the end of the summer term to begin a new 

post as Headteacher at Richard Bonington Primary and Nursery School in 

Arnold. 

 

I have thoroughly enjoyed the four years that I have spent at Robert Miles 

Infants.  I have benefitted immensely from working alongside such an 

amazing staff team, wonderful children and supportive parents.  I will be 

very sad to leave but feel it is the right time to take the next step in my 

career.  I hope I am lucky enough to receive such incredible support in my 

new post.   

 

The recruitment process for my replacement will be starting this week and 

you will be informed when a new Head of School is appointed. 

 

 

Yours sincerely. 

 

 
 

Linda Barbuti 

 

 

 

 

 


